%—% Happy Birthday to-Us!!

- a .CZ. Today is the second anniversary of the official launch of the
Covenant Brethren Church. On October 24, 2020, in the midst of
a global pandemic, God raised up the CBC in Woodstock, Virginia
at what is now Antioch Covenant Brethren Church.

Join with other CBC members and congregations in praising God for that day and for all
that has happened since.

The CBC now has a total of 76 congregations and 6,750 members in the United States,
Democratic Republic of Congo, and Rwanda. We have a robust missions emphasis,
and the Kingdom of God is being advanced in many ways.

May God continue to bless the Covenant Brethren Church as we embark on our third
year of ministry for His glory.

George Bowers — CBC Executive Board member



